Richard Nixon Presidential Library White House Special Files Collection Folder List

Box Number	Folder Number	Document Date	Document Type	Document Description
44	5	04/20/1960	Memo	From RN to JDH, LGG, RHF, et al. Re: thank-you letters after trips.

Friday, May 18, 2007 Page 1 of 1

April 20, .1960

MEMORANDUM

TO: JDM, LOG, RHT et al

FROM: AN

RB Thank-you letters after trips

With regard to the last trip to California, I would like to see the list of people to whom letters have already been proposed or are in the process of heing propared or have been sent out so that I will not deplicate any by distailing them over here.

In the fature where we take tripe of this type - I would like to have put on my deak when we return a list of the names to be written so that I will know what letters are being propared and can add any names that I personally feel deserve a letter.

This should always be the responsibility of the exercil trip manager and should not be left just to Den Hughes -- there will be letters to political people with where he might not come in contact.